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The rainfall in Fujairah at the end of July 2022 was unprecedented and caused widespread flooding 
across the Fujairah area.  
 
ADNOC Onshore is completing a rigorous inspection of its Fujairah Main Oil Terminal facility as it 
works to safely bring its operations back online.  
 
The Company has implemented its robust business continuity plans and is implementing all avenues 
in order to ensure the uninterrupted export of Murban, including the gradual reinstatement of 
Fujairah Terminal operations, the utilization of alternative loading options within Fujairah, and 
through the use of Jebel Dhanna Terminal. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ABOUT ADNOC ONSHORE: 
 
ADNOC Onshore has a production capacity of over 2 mmbpd of crude oil, produced from multiple onshore 
fields in the United Arab Emirates (UAE). The company operates over 1,000 kilometers of pipeline, connecting 
Murban crude supply to its two world-class export terminals at Fujairah and Jebel Dhanna. The port of Fujairah, 
which sits on the Gulf of Oman, is also the world’s 2nd largest bunkering hub. ADNOC owns a majority 60% 
stake in the company’s onshore concession agreement, which began in 2015 and lasts for a period of 40 years, 
with strategic international partners holding the remaining 40% (TOTAL 10%, BP 10%, CNPC 8%, 
INPEX/JODCO 5%, ZhenHua Oil 4%, and GS Energy 3%). 
 
 
 


